
 

 

April 17, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the NAKAUMPSCRA & NAKAUMC, 
 
Greetings in the name of our risen Lord Jesus Christ in this Eastertide!  
 
We are thrilled to invite you to our joint bi-annual convocation for NAKAUMPSCRA and NAKAUMC, held in 
person for the first time since 2019 at KUMC of Koinonia in the Washington DC area from July 31 to August 
3, 2023.  
 
This year’s theme, “Walk by Faith, Not by Sight: Spiritual Vitality and Connectionalism,” is designed to 
help us cultivate our spiritual health, find strength in our connectionalism, and renew our sense of calling in 
this challenging post-pandemic world. The convocation features keynote speaker Rev. Dr. Young Bong Kim 
of KUMC of Koinonia, whose Korean publications include works on biblical spirituality, preaching, and 
contemplative prayer. Also, there will be workshops led by distinguished members of our clergy. 
 
We have made arrangements for convenient and affordable accommodations at Springhill Suites by 
Marriott Centreville Chantilly, and the registration fee includes meals and lodging.  
 
Our convocation aims to provide a unique opportunity for the United Methodist Korean-American clergy to 
share their experiences, deepen their spiritual growth, and network with peers. Join us and be recharged!  
 
Please register by May 30 to confirm your attendance (registration after May 30 will incur a late fee). We 
eagerly anticipate your presence and active participation in the convocation. Please register through this link: 
https://forms.gle/s293oiZYqoyopMtV8 
For the registration fee, please mail your cheque payable to : NAKUMP—Rev. Eunice Kim, 734 State Route 
222, Cortland, NY 13045. 
 
Grace and Peace to You, 
 
 
 
Rev. Heewon Kim     Rev. Sunyoung Lee 
Interim President of the NAKAUMPSCRA  President of the NAKAUMC 
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